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Permanent Mission of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea to the United Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva
1. Chemin de Plonjon   1207 Geneva  Tel: 022 735 4370  Fax:  022 786 0662

Statement of the DPRK Delegation  

on the 3rd cycle UPR of Oman
(37th Session of UPR Working Group, 21 January 2021)
Madam President,

The DPRK delegation welcomes the delegation of Oman and notes with appreciation its national report. 

We highly commend the Government of Oman for its strong efforts and tangible progress in the promotion and protection of human rights, and strengthening the socio-political and judicial system to ensure human rights despite economic and social challenges.

We recommend the followings;

1) to continue its efforts to create appropriate conditions and legislative and institutional mechanisms for gender equality;

2) to exert further efforts towards the realization of economic, social and cultural rights, including through strengthening social protection measures.

We wish Oman successful review.
Thank you.
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